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From: registrar
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2019 3:25 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment 

 

 
 

 

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, July 6, 2019 11:53 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-07-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0018 
 
-- Name -- 
Becky  Doede-Lalonde 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
-- Comments -- 
Inflation or not , we simply can't afford more increases in our utilities. We have been getting ongoing rate increases in 
customer,delivery and hydro without reprieve and all the taxes as well. The majority of us have seen 0 wage increases 
and have had and continue to have  consecutive wage freezes without getting anything at all for inflation. Where do 
you expect the money to come from. Its time for us all to say enough is enough and utilities should not been tied in 
anyway to profits or shareholders . We have all had cut backs in our jobs and are doing with less so should Alectra as 
well as all others 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




